CIAO Focus, December 2007:  Update on the Darfur Crisis 
A 26,000 member joint UN-African Union peacekeeping force has been authorized to stabilize the Darfur region in Sudan after more than four years of convulsive violence.  Deployment is scheduled to begin in early 2008, but there are concerns that lack of equipment and resistance by the Sudanese government could delay the mission. 
The conflict, which pits government forces and their Arab militia allies on one side and a number of rebel groups on the other, has killed close to 200,000 civilians (mainly black Africans) and left 2.5 million homeless.  The government in Khartoum denies that it is arming the Janjaweed (Arab) militias that are attacking the Darfur villages. 

There are currently 7,000 African Union peace keeping troops in Darfur, but they have largely failed to protect the villagers from the marauding militias.    
The new hybrid peacekeeping mission, which was authorized by the UN Security Council last July, will be comprised of three quarters African troops, with the rest made up of other nationalities.  

This month CIAO examines the Darfur crisis anew.   
